RADNOR TOWNSHIP ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL

MINUTES

A meeting of the Radnor Township Environmental Advisory Council (EAC) was called to order by Matthew Holtman at 7:00 P.M. on October 24, 2019 at the Radnor Township Municipal Building, Executive Offices, 301 Iven Avenue, Wayne, Pennsylvania.

Those present were:

Matthew Holtman, Chairperson Jim Quinn, Vice Chair Colleen Price Emily Marx Sara Pilling

Those not present were:

Margaret Reinhart Andrew Kalan Skip Kunda, Planning Commission Liaison

DISCUSSION

The group discussed the status of the Green Team's Ready for 100 initiative, the state of plastic recycling and the viability of the proposed single-use plastic ordinance, and community education initiatives.

PUBLIC COMMENT

Amy Fulton, a staffer for Senator Daylin Leach, attended the meeting and shared information on her EAC coordination efforts. She promised to follow up with Mr. Holtman via email to share web links to potentially useful environmental resources.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, the meeting of the Environmental Advisory Council was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Matthew Holtman